

To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

C

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, April 15, 2002, Number 1266

REQUESTS FROM PAM:

If you have not received "The Solar System Login Information" that was mailed to you via Library mail services please let Pam know.

Encourage your Student Staff to attend the Student Staff Appreciation Luncheon on Wed. April 17th at 12:40 pm - 2:00 pm, in the Ballroom of the Stony Brook Union. This event is also opened to the Campus Community, all are welcome and if Student Supervisors wish to accompany their students to the luncheon please do so.

The Office of Financial Aid and Student Employment Invites You to Attend

The 5th Annual
Student Staff Appreciation Day
Wednesday, April 17th

Join us at 12:40pm for Lunch in the Ballroom of the Stony Brook Union

Special Guest Speakers
Presentation of Student Staff
Appreciation Awards

EVERYONE WELCOME

Stony Brook is an affirmative action/equal opportunity educator and employer. If you are in need of a disability-related accommodation please call 631-632-6846

RECRUITMENTS FROM OTHER ACADEMIC LOCATIONS:

Recently received is the following job recruitment information.

Reference/Instructional Services Librarian, Adelphi University (Information is available in the Library Director's Office.)

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY:

I attended the campaign reception held on Thursday, April 11, 2002. Fred Preston, campus chair of this event, reported that the campus (HCS/Hospital and West Campus) raised \$58,000. This was well over the \$40,000 that was the campus goal! The \$18.000 will be put toward another home sponsored by Stony Brook next year. The family which was chosen currently live in Bellport with the wife's sister. The husband and wife have twin one year olds and are thrilled to have "home of their own". If you choose to work on the site in North Bellport in October 2002 you will meet them. More information will be provided in the future concerning the sign up for the actual dates of construction.